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Comments: I support the no action alternative with some changes. I believe the Great Burn RWA is a special

place. I have hiked and snowmobiled in this special area many times. It needs to be conserved. By designating

the Hoodoo area semi-primitive motorized winter, non-motorized summer.With this designation no damage will

occur. Snowmobiling causes no damage because the tracks disappear with the snow. No wild life is in this area

once it is accessible to snowmobiles. Mountain goats do not winter in this area contrary to what some believe.

Another way to achieve this is by a National Recreation Area designation.  Thank you for accepting my comment.


